Hi Sally,
We are looking into having a community supermarket in the parish hall during and after Cameo on Thursdays. Jo is aware of it and can talk to the councillors about it and I've attached the information for their discussion.
I'm not sure whether it can be discussed at your next meeting but could it please be added to the agenda when possible.
We are seeking permission to extend the time we have the hall every other Thursday to accommodate the supermarket's opening and to coincide with school pick up.
Thank you,
Best wishes,
Lynda 

